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POLICE INVESTIGATING FATAL TWO VEHICLE ACCIDENT 

SUFFOLK, VA (March 3, 2020) Suffolk Police and Suffolk Fire & Rescue units are

currently on the scene of a fatal accident involving two passenger vehicles at Gates

Road and Corinth Chapel Road.  

Emergency Communications was contacted at 10:02 p.m. advising of the accident in

the rural Holland Borough.  

One occupant was declared deceased on scene. Two additional individuals received

emergency medical assessment and treatment by Suffolk Fire & Rescue personnel

and were ground transported to local hospitals with non-life threatening injuries.

The roadway will be closed for an extended period of time as the investigation into the

cause of the accident continues. Suffolk Public Works crews will be placing detour

signs at Pineview Road and Gates Road.

The name of the victim will be provided after next of kin have been notified. Suffolk

Police continue their investigation into the cause of the accident.  
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